
I oppose HB 3063. 
 
I do not have children so it is not a personal issue for me.  But I think parents should have the right to 
decide if they want their child to be vaccinated or not. 
 
I was vaccinated as a child (I'm 61 years old).  Today, vaccines are much more aggressive and 
administered much more frequently and are much stronger.   
 
Why would a parent allow mercury to be injected into their child's body? 
 
I suggest that there be a inquiry into the ingredients of all vaccines and a detailed report on how they 
affect children in the short and long term.  
 
I ask that you oppose HB 3063.  
 
 
Kristina Lefever 
Ashland OR 
 


